
BUFFALO GROVE BILLS 
2019 FOOTBALL

• Founded in 1972 the Bills Youth Football and Cheerleading Association in a non for profit community focused 
organization dedicated to providing a fun and competitive atmosphere for all kids interested in playing football 
or cheerleading.

• Our program is designed to teach the basic fundamentals of the game of football and cheerleading in an 
atmosphere which teaches discipline, determination and dedication, all while still having fun!  

• Squad cheers, dances and practices are led by Stevenson & Buffalo Grove Highschool’s own Spirit Revolution 
team members!

• 2019 Season begins end of July and will run through November! More to come on final dates!

* Sign up now! Mention SCHOOL and receive $50
off registration; Football Registration is normally 
$450 per Player. Start registration with only $50 
down, and pay the rest later *

* Contact Nina Baker (Cheer Director) for more 
details, questions & registrations forms *

Nina Baker
847-571-1751

Ninaleebaker@gmail.com

Buffalo Grove Bills Youth Football & Cheerleading Association is a non-profit organization 
and is not affiliated with or endorsed by Kildeer Countryside CCSD 96.


